ATTENTION
Assessing Department
2020 Annual Inspection Process
Covid-19 Procedures

The County Assessing Department is required by statute to physically inspect all property within the county every five years. Due to the covid-19 pandemic, our normal process has temporarily changed in order to protect both staff and county residents. The appraisal staff will NOT be knocking on individual doors, walking the perimeter of the home or leaving door tags stating we were out completing our inspection process. The new process will be done from the street where the appraiser will take a photo of the buildings and make general notes of the property condition.

The appraisal staff will be wearing hi-vis vests, County ID badges and driving county vehicles. They are instructed to maintain social distancing and minimal contact with the public and to have available a mask in case a conversation with a property owner occurs. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Any questions concerning this new policy can be addressed by calling 952-361-1960 or emailing us directly at  assessment@co.carver.mn.us 
